Hello Friends,

We hope you had a great Christmas and want to wish
you a happy New Year!

We've enclosed a little gift, a short Great Commission
encouragement for believers. We believe this little
booklet will inspire you and many others. Please let us
know what you think of it!

Our team just wrapped up a few weeks of prayerfully
and strategically setting major goals and action steps
for 2024. In addition to traveling and training believers
all over the globe in 2024, we're also trusting God to
help us:

Draft and implement an overarching Great
Commission Completion Plan that will guide
everything we do globally.

Reach individual support and ministry-wide
funding goals.

Complete essential Great Commission Training
Center renovations so we can host twelve or more
ministry events this year.

Reevaluate and re-engineer our international
partner programs.

Focus on deeper follow-up; after training 50,000+
believers, we've heard many great reports; we want
to make sure everyone who indicated a decision for
Christ, is also discipled.

Create and/or update ten print and/or digital
resources (including a resource on recognizing and
correcting false teaching).

Grow together as a team.

In addition to some of these key focus areas, we've set
nearly 60 specific action steps with clear
accountabilities.

2024 is going to be a great year! Thank you so much for
your part in this ministry. Together we are multiplying
Christlike multipliers until the Great Commission is
completed.

Please consider making a year-end *
donation to help us train and
oo equip believers around the world. ::

THE GCA TEAM @‘6 Scan QR or greatcommissionalliance.org/donate




